24th June, 1966.

Dr. Charles M. Huffer, 5059 Campanile Drive, SAN DIEGO, California, U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Huffer,

This letter supplements mine of 2nd September, 1965. Recently I was looking through the 1961 edition of your book Modern Space Science. I suspect the print I sent to you of the faint Pictor source may not reproduce well. Enclosed is a print of a much stronger source in Centaurus. You may use it if you see fit. Perhaps both photos, Centaurus above Pictor would be suitable.

Yours faithfully,

Grote Reber.

GR:JEG